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Audience: . . . .
Doing Business in Arizona
Subject: Notice of Absence of Redundancy/Diversity in Frontier Arizona

Network

Date Effective:

Immediately

In accordance with an order issued by the Arizona Corporation Commission, Frontier
is providing notice that the services Frontier provides in Arizona are provided over a
network that is not physically diverse and does not provide redundancy for your
company or your end user customers.

To the extent your company requires or seeks network redundancy or diversity to
provide service to your end users in Arizona, your company will need to either
construct these facilities or specifically contract for separate network facilities from
Frontier or another carrier for such redundant/diverse facilities and circuits as you
determine reasonable and necessary.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Account Manager.
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